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Dear Parents, Patrons and Participating Students:

Welcome to the South Suburban Junior High School Conference. Entering its 58th year, you need
to be aware that this conference, perhaps unlike others, exists solely to provide a positive, “low
key” level of competition for all its participants-----students, parents, and school personnel as
well----- in many areas of athletic and academic competition.

You need to be aware that under no circumstance will this conference tolerate anything less than
friendly, positive, and sportsmanlike conduct from any of its public. Children, parents, coaches,
officials and all those who serve our organization will occasionally make mistakes, none of which
are committed on purpose. We must all have continued awareness of the prime purpose of our
association.

Again this year, our conference principals, conference coaches and sponsors have determined to
maintain a continued emphasis upon sportsmanlike conduct for all its participants. Principals will
address every competitive organization within their respective schools about behavioral
expectations and the stated goals of our association. All parties have been instructed to remove
from their school’s competitive teams any participant, student, parent, or coach alike who may
actively choose to act against the goals of this conference and the basic rules of sportsmanship
that it supports.

It is with the sincerest interest in the educational well-being of the South Suburban Junior High
School Conference that I share this information with all of you, and I look forward to your support
of all the positive outcomes that this conference and interscholastic competition can bring to your
children.

Sincerely,

Colin Nolan

Chairperson, South Suburban Junior High School Conference


